
Marysville Borough Sewer & Sanitation Committee            
March 4, 2019 

2:15 PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Larry Little, Lance Barthel 
 
  
Operators: Lonnie, Peter      

 
 
 

Long Term Planning: 
Cleaning out the SBR’s after Sewer Separation Project 
Replace Mixer’s  
Replace Decanter’s  
  

 
1. Sewer Separation Project (down to a punch list, waiting for spring) 

  No update, still waiting for spring. 
 
   2.  Round House Drive Update 
     Lonnie informed the committee that things are moving forward but at a  
  slow pace. We want to wait to late spring to make the change over. 
 
     3.  Upgrades at Pump Station #2 
   Scott and Lonnie met with Yingst development personnel about our pump  
  station and the new one that they have to install. We would like these two  
  pump station to be the same as much as possible to keep the parts   
  inventory low or less parts. We are still waiting to hear from PPL about the 
  3 phase power but are thinking it’s go expensive to run those lines to the  
  pump station. We cannot move forward with any planning until we get that  
  information. 
    

  4.  Sewer Main along River (river too high to do anything) 
  We are still waiting for the river to get low enough to do this work. 
 
  5. Lower Hydraulic Loading (engineer study) 
  Our engineers are working on this at this time, we have to see if it is worth  
  reducing the hydraulic loading or to keep it at the same level. Stand by. 
 
  
  

Next Meeting Monday, April 1, 2019 
 


